®

Bonneville Fuels Corporation
December 18, 1998

State of New Mexico

Oil Conservation Division

Attn.: Mr. Bryan Arrant. District Geologist
811 South 1st

Artesia, NM 88210

Phone: (505) 748-1283; Fax: (505) 748-9720

Dear Mr. Arrant:

Attached you will find a Sundry Notice to change the well name of the proposed

Witt Fed. S.C. 30-#1 in NE Section 30, T.21S., R.26E., Eddy County, New Mexico, to the
Witt Federal “30” - #1 AND a copy of the ‘C-102’ to change the spacing unit from a lay-down
north 1/2 spacing unit to an east %2 stand-up spacing unit as was required by Mr. Armando
Lopez with the OCD in order to obtain APD approval.

This is all provided FYI to the OCD to prevent potential pro-ration unit confusion should one of
the original ‘C-102’s find its way to your office. Call me if you have any questions.

Merry Christmas AND Happy Holidays.
Sincerely Yours,

BONNEVILLE FUELS CORPORATION

R. A. Schwering, P.E.
Operations Manager. SE NM cc. Well File

1660 Lincoln, Suite 2200, Denver, Colorado 80264 / (303) 863-1555 / Facsimile (303) 863-1558



